
KRAMER AUSENCO VOLUNTEERS FOR CONSERVATION DAY 
 

On Saturday the 17th May 2014, 5 volunteers from Kramer Ausenco and Ausenco 
took part in the Ausenco Gives Back conservation day at The Wolston and 
Centenary Creek catchments area near Mt Ommaney in Brisbane, Australia.  
 
The area had recently been cleared of large invasive tree species, the volunteers 
helped with the removal of the seedlings sprouting from the seedbank. The team put 
in about 22.5 man hours between the 5 of them, and managed to clear a large pile of 
weeds from the area. The team consisted of Adam Kramer, Michael Kramer, Steve 
Steven Anderson, Joshua Nay and Justin Nay 
 
A big thank you to the team for giving up their Saturday morning to partake in this 
conservation work. 
 
The conservation day was organised by Ausenco Gives Back and Conservation 
Volunteers Australia. If you would like to find out more please email 
give.back@ausenco.com 
 

 
 
  
  

 L-R: Adam Kramer, Michael Kramer, Joshua Nay and Steven Anderson  
 

https://www.yammer.com/ausenco.com/users/adamkramer
https://www.yammer.com/ausenco.com/users/michaelkramer
https://www.yammer.com/ausenco.com/users/stevenanderson
mailto:give.back@ausenco.com


 
 
 

Adam Kramer hard at work 

L-R: Steven Anderson, Michael Kramer, Adam Kramer, Joshua Nay listen on as Dennis Gannaway  from 
Conservation Australia explains the ecological value of the site. 


